## City of Derby, Connecticut

One Elizabeth Street - 06418



Marc J. Garofalo, MPA, CCTC Town / City Clerk

> Email - townclerk@derbyct.gov Website - www.derbyct.gov

Telephone - 203.736.1462 FAX - 203.736.1479

October 2, 2017

You are hereby notified that the Derby Police Commission Meeting scheduled for Monday October 2, 2017 has been cancelled.

The next regular meeting of the Derby Police Commission is scheduled for Monday November 13, 2017 at 6:00 pm at Derby City Hall

Attest:

Marc J. Garofalo, MPA, CCTC Town/City Clerk

2017 OCT 2 pm 3:29